
 
 

 
 
  

BC Secondary Schools’ 7’s Invitation Letter 
 
February 15, 2017 
 
 
To: BCSSRU Coaches 
 
Re: BC High School 7’s Championships 
 
 
Dear Coaches,  
 
The BCSSRU and BC Rugby would like to invite your team to participate at the 2017 
Provincial High School 7’s Championship. 
 
Event Overview: 
 
The 2017 7’s Provincial Championship will be taking place on Friday, June 9th and Saturday, 
10th at Brentwood College.  The tournament will be run as an Invitational 7’s event with no 
zone qualifying events in the lead up to the Provincial Championship.   
 
Our hope is that the 2017 Event will feature two Divisions competing in two separate 12-
team tournaments. 
 
Important Dates: 
 
Wednesday, February 15, 2017 – Invitations sent out to all BCSSRU Member Schools 
 
Monday, March 27th, 2017 – Teams wanting to enter Tier 1 or Tier 2 must declare 
participation by emailing Mike Stiles at mstiles@stgeorges.bc.ca 
 
Monday, April 3rd – Tournament Guide and Rules emailed to participating schools 
 
Sunday, June 4th – Draw emailed to participating schools 
 
June 9th and 10th   2017 – Provincial 7’s Championship, Brentwood College, Vancouver 
Island, BC 



 
 
 
 
Please RSVP your attendance to the 2017 Provincial 7’s Championship to Mike Stiles at 
mstiles@stgeorges.bc.ca and Shane Thompson at shane.thompson@brentwood.bc.ca by 
Monday, March 27th  with the following information: 
 

 School Name: 
 Coach’s Name: 
 Coach’s Email: 
 Tier Preference: 

 
 
 
Yours in Rugby, 
 
 
Mike Stiles          
St. George’s School         

 
 Shane Thompson 
 Brentwood College 

 
Tony LaCarte and Oisin Daly 
BCRU 


